McKibben Demographic Research, LLC

January 24, 2023

Dr. Bryan Perry, Superintendent South Gibson School Corporation 3321 West 800 S Fort Branch IN, 47648

Dear Dr. Perry:

Please consider this letter a proposal for the following demographic work to be completed for the South Gibson School Corporation. The work will include the following:

- 1. Population forecasts for the years 2025, 2030 and 2035 by age, sex, and total population for the three elementary and one high school attendance areas of the South Gibson School Corporation.
- 2. Enrollment forecasts by grade for the years 2024-2025 to 2033-2034, inclusive, for the Three elementary and one high school attendance areas of the South Gibson School Corporation.
- 3. One report describing the methodology, assumptions, and historical patterns used in the calculations of the forecasts. Tables and graphs describing the demographic characteristics and dynamics of the school district and its attendance areas will also be provided.

The cost of this project will be \$7,000. One presentation of the forecast results will be an additional \$1,500 charge. If this proposal meets with your approval, we can begin work upon notification and receipt of five (5) previous years of enrollment data by grade for each attendance area, including the September 2023 ADM enrollment numbers; and a copy of a map of the district showing all current attendance area boundaries. The project will be completed with 6 weeks of project approval as well as receipt of enrollment data and maps.

If you need additional information, please do no hesitate to contact me. Thank you for considering us for this project.

Sincerely,

Jerome N. McKibben Ph.D. Senior Demographer